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Recap: AAA Doctors Verdict @ IETF 91

– AAA doctors met for AAA lunch at IETF 91

– Opinion : have a separate document, in RADEXT, BCP 
track, which « updates » (or informally references) the 
EAP spec (RFC3748), explaining that 

● EAP-Response/Identity really should be UTF-8 if there is a 
chance that the EAP conversation will go over AAA later, or 
else face the consequences.

● Normalise in same way as NAI document suggests.
● Iterate through all identities.



 

 

Next Steps

● New Call for Adoption needed? 
– Only significant point of friction was whether radext is 

the right place for the work.

– IESG approved new charter which included this work.

● Adopt.
● Republish expired individual draft as 
draft-ietf-radext-populating-eapidentity-00

● Publish -01 very soon with the AAA Doctors' 
suggested changes in.


